
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, A1A 5B2

E-mail: TraceyPennell@nlh.nl.ca

2016-08-04

Ms. Tracey Pennell
Senior Counsel
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
P.O. Box 12400
St. John's, NL A1B 417

Dear Ms. Pennell:

Re: Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages on the Island
Interconnected System - Phase Two - Response to RPI NP-NLH-105 - Filing of AMEC
Report

In response to NP-NLH-105, Hydro states:

A consultant, AMEC, has been engaged to provide their recommendation for an appropriate
rating on a go forward basis for Units 1, 2 and 3. It is expected this report will be available by
the end of July 2016.

Please note that the findings of this report and the ratings of the Holyrood Units may impact the filing
of Liberty's report and therefore, the proposed schedule for Phase Two. A draft schedule,
incorporating requested changes by the Industrial Customer Group and the Consumer Advocate, will
be circulated once the filing date of the AMEC report is known.

Please provide the Board with a date for the filing of this report by Monday August 8, 2016.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board ' s Legal Counsel, Ms. Jacqui

Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or telephone (709) 726-6781.

Yours truly,

Sara Kean
Assistant Board Secretary
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NLH Regulatory, E-mail: NLHRegulatory@nlh.nLca
Mr. Geoff Young, E-mail: GYoung@nlh.nl.ea
Consumer Advocate
Mr Thomas Johnson, QC, E-mail: tjohnson@odeaearle.ca
Ms. Colleen Lacey, E-mail: clacey@odeaearle.ca
Mr, Raman Balakrishnan, E-mail: rbalakrishnan@odeaearl.ca
Island Industrial Customer Group
Mr. Paul Coxworthy, E-mail: pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com
Mr. Dean Porter, E-mail: dporter@poolealthouse.ca
Mr. Jason Callan, E-mail: jason.callan@vale.com
Vale Newfoundland and Labrador Limited
Mr. Denis Fleming, E-mail: dfleming@coxandpalmer.com
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Newfoundland Power Inc.
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Mr. Ian Kelly, QC, E-mail: ikelly@eurtisdawe.com
Grand Riverkeeper® Labrador Inc.
Ms. Roberta Frampton Benefiel, E-Mail: rebnfl@gmail.com
Mr. Charles O'Brien, E-mail: E-mail: bluegreenlaw@gmail.com
Mr. Philip Raphals, E-mail: Philip@centrehelios.org
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Mr. Danny Dumaresque, E-mail: danny liberal@gmaii.com
Mr. William Kennedy, E-mail:wkennedy@kennedylawoffice.ca
Tech Resources Limited
Mr. Larry Bartlett, E-mail: larry.bartlett@teck.corn
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